
	
	

Send your comments or questions to: UCSF-RAB-ZSFG@ucsf.edu 

UCSF Research and Academic Building at ZSFG March 2020 Update 

	
	 Recent Activity: 

- Related to the current pandemic response, UCSF has postponed the start 
of construction for the roadway and building projects. 

- The B/C lot has been opened to the City for use in the COVID-19 
response. 

Anticipated Activity in the Near Future: 
- The Project Team will continue their construction planning and work to 

finalize permitting for the project. 

- The Vice Dean’s Office and the RAB project teams will continue efforts on 
Governance and Change Management initiatives. 

Reminder of the Month:  

• The RAB construction will start when the COVID-19 crisis has passed 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

Action Steps: Stay informed & check communications for developments 


